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Mr J Millward – Head teacher

6th September 2023

Dear Parents / Carers, 

You may well have seen in the news that some schools have been affected by the
presence of RAAC in their buildings. RAAC, or Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete,
is a lightweight form of concrete which was used in schools and other building
construction from the 1950’s until the mid-1990s. After some time and in some
circumstances this concrete can collapse.
 
However, I wanted to write to reassure you that the County Council had this school
surveyed by properly qualified building surveyors in 2020. We can confirm that there is
no RAAC in this school, and no risk to pupils or staff.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Millward

Head Teacher


